
 

 

In relation to the article appearing in La República, entitled "Is the Purchase of Grupo Aval 

Imminent?", Grupo Aval Acciones y Valores S.A. wishes to inform that there are no events 

subject to market disclosure that have relevance to said article, whose content reveals that 

the article is based on a rumor this newspaper picked up. 

 


